Psyehology Club Mimutes

Avagst 30, 2001

@ Would like to thank everyone for coming out to our second meeting of the new year and
getting things started with the election of our new officers. WOW what a turn out!!!!
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The officers for this semester are as followed:
» President: Kaysie Purvis
= Vice President: Hazel Moon
= Secretary: Shanice Roseborough
= Treasurer: Nadia Hardeman

@ The remainder of the meeting we discussed some upcoming events

o

Dr. Browne will be holding a mock GRE, for those who feel they need some
practice, or want to have an idea of how much more studying they need to do for
the GRE. The date for that will be Friday, Sept. 23" in room 1302 of the Psych
Building @ 2 p.m. There will be a signup sheet posted around the psych building,
so write your name on there so he has an idea of how many people plan to attend.
This is for all majors so if you know anyone else who wants to come, feel free to
invite them and write their name on the signup sheet.

We also talked a little about the progressive dinner in which we will have more
information about in our next meeting. To give you all an idea of a what a
progressive dinner is; it is when we start at one professors house for, say,
appetizers, then we move to another house for salad and bread, another house for
the main course and so on.. It's a lot of fun, and a good way to hang out, eat some
good food and get to know the professors a little more. As of now the date for the
progressive dinner is unknown and will be talked about in more detail next
meeting.

We have a couple more upcoming events that we have yet to set a date for, but we
will be having a bake sale, thanksgiving lunch and a few fundraisers. When those
dates are decided we will let you all know as soon as possible.

We have also decided on the first speaker for the meeting which is a Clinical
Speaker but have not yet set a date.

Finally, we need ideas for t-shirts this year, anything relating to psychology. Dr.
Talor suggested that we can get a cartoon character that we like, but will have to
pay a fee for the copyrights. Dr. Browne also suggested that we come up with
some creative ideas for the back of the shirt b/c the psych club logo and year will



go on front. This will need to take place at the next meeting which is September
6,2011 @ 12:30 in room 1302.
@ Last but not least, e-mail any of the officers, or Dr. Browne if you all have any questions
or comments about the times.

Have a great weekend & hope to see you all next Tuesday



